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Medical Policy update 
 

Effective December 27, 2017, the Medical Policy and Technology Assessment Committee approved the 
following revision of the DRUG.00017 Hyaluronan Injections in Joints Other Than the Knee policy: 
Position statement revised from Medically Necessary to Investigational and Not Medically Necessary 
for hyaluronan injections for the treatment of temporomandibular joint disorders. 
 
The Medical Policies and Clinical UM Guidelines Search is located online at 
https://medicalpolicies.amerigroup.com/search/.  
  
For questions regarding this Medical Policy update, please contact your Provider Relations 
representative. 
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